

Our ref

Dr Grocock 141 Privett Road GOSPORT Hants PO12 3SP YouRK/lp

DateDC

Chir risk

3 1335 75 75

Ext 29 September 1997

THE TRUE STRONG TO SERVE STRON

TRUST

2206

Dear Dr. Crocock,

Re: I D.O.B. 12.03.19.B Code A

Mr. Cunningham attended the Dolphin Day Hospital for the first time today, (although he did attend as you know in 1994). He has recently seen Dr. Shaban who suggested that he might get a little benefit from a lumbar support, although not very much in view of his long-standing lumbar fusion. However Mr. Cunningham felt that Dr. Shaban's attitude was not very helpful and I believe he cancelled the appointment for the fitting of the support. I have suggested that we reinstate that as he really has nothing to lose and it may give him a little benefit. He will be seen for physiotherapy and we will see if it is possible for him to improve his transfers and mobility a little. In addition it sounds like he may have been going hypo at night and I see you have stopped his Tolbutamide. We will keep an eye on his blood glucose here and I will let you know whether it is possible for him to relax his diabetic diet a little further.

I will keep you informed as to his progress. I have made no changes to his medications today.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Rachael Ross. C.M.O. Dolphin Day Hospital.

COMMUNITY HEALTH SERVICES

Gosport War Memorial Hospital
Bury Road, Gosport, Hampshire PO12 3PW
Tel: 01705 524611 Fax: 01705 580360